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School Holidays 
We return to school on the 6th of June 

following half term.  We break up for the 6 

weeks holidays on Wednesday the 20th of July. 

 

French Day 
On the 29th of June we will be having 

a French Day.  Children will be 

tasting food, hearing stories in 

French and learning some French 

songs.   
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Strawberry Teas and Bear Hunt  
On Wednesday the 13th of July we will be hosting 

Strawberry Teas and a Bear Hunt.  Come along and join us 

for a fun filled session where the children will go on the 

search of a bear, we will have a raffle, identify the staffs 

baby pictures, eat ice cream and scones and so much 

more. Tickets are available from Mrs Howard in the 

office at the price of 50p per person.  We are giving lots 

of notice in case parents want to take time off work as 

children will be singing songs at the end.  Children can 

bring their favourite Teddy with them that day. 

   

Dad’s Day 
If you are a Dad or a Grandad (or 

male relative) and would like to 

come along to share in the fun of 

nursery on the 22.6.16 please sign 

up on the sheet in the 

conservatory.  Come along and join 

the fun. 
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Have an incredible June 

 
     

Farm Trip 
14.6.16 all morning children and the beginning of the week 2 and a half children will spend the 

full day at Hall Hill Farm.  There will be NO afternoon nursery that day in main nursery 

(Lodge still open). 

17.6.15 all afternoon children and those who attend at the end of the week will spend the full 

day at Hall Hill Farm.  There will be No morning nursery that day in main nursery (Lodge still 

open).  

We need parent volunteers for the trip however spaces are limited. Please give your name to 

Mrs Howard if you wish to help.  You will then receive a slip of paper to confirm you have a place 

on the bus.  A voluntary contribution is needed in order for us to go ahead with the trip.  Can 

you put your donation in a marked envelope in the white box please? 

The bus will leave school at 9am so please be at the nursery in plenty of time.  The bus will 

return to school at around 3pm. 

     

 
 Forest School Books 

The staff have worked extremely hard this year putting together the forest school books.  The 

school has spent a considerable amount on printing costs so this year we would really appreciate 

a voluntary contribution towards the costs of making them. 

 

Tissues 
Coughs and colds seem to be 

continuing.  It would be great if you 

could bring a box of tissues to help. 

 

Junior School Field 
Could we ask that you do not allow your child to 

run up and onto the Junior School field please?  

They are about to have new lines painted on 

ready for Sports Day and have in the past 

requested that our children do not run on them. 

 


